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21 December 2023 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

 
As the Christmas break approaches, I would like to thank you for the support you have given to 
Kenton School. We look forward to building on the fantastic improvements the school has made 
this academic year, when we return in January. I attach some information for your reference. 

 
Safeguarding 
If you have concerns regarding your child, please contact 
kenton.enquiries@northernleaderstrust.org. Further information can be found online at 
Safeguarding - Kenton School | Kenton School (northernleaderstrust.org) if you have any concerns 
about the welfare of your child over the Christmas holidays. 

 
Return to School 
Kenton School will reopen to students 8.25am on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
From January there will be a small change to our detention system. Students will no longer be 
collected for their after school detention by a senior member of staff. Instead they will be expected to 
take responsibility for arriving at detention themselves. Detentions will continue to take place the day 
after a C4 has been issued. If students do not attend their detention they will be placed in our C5 
reflection room the following day. As always, your support in ensuring your child attends an after 
school detention is very much appreciated. Please also discuss the reasons for any C4 detention with 
your child.  

 
Uniform 
Uniform standards and expectations remain unchanged. The uniform policy can be found at Uniform - 
Kenton School | Kenton School (northernleaderstrust.org) for your reference. 

 
Please note that shoes (not trainers or sports shoes) must be completely black. In addition, school 
trousers must be black. Jeans, leggings and jeggings are not acceptable. Apart from a stud in each ear 
and a wristwatch, the wearing of jewellery is not allowed and will be removed. 

 
Pastoral Contacts 
Should you have any pastoral concerns please contact the Year Leader or your child’s Form Tutor in 
the first instance. 
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Year 7 – Miss Campbell and Mr Charlton 
Senior Leader – Miss Rice 

 
Year 8 – Miss Smith and Mr Catherall  
Senior Leader – Mr Robinson 

 
Year 9 – Mrs Hind and Ms Haddrell 
Senior Leader – Mr Ord 

 
Year 10 – Mr Allan and Miss Driver 
Senior Leader – Mr Scherer 
 
Year 11 – Mr Antony and Mrs Batey 
Senior Leader – Mr Henson 

 
Year 12/13 – Miss Philson and Mr Swan 
 
Have a fantastic Christmas break and we look forward to welcoming your child back in the new year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sinead Green 
Principal 
 

 

 


